
Each year, because of the support from the Shaping Our Future Annual Campaign, 
the Union County College Foundation is able to offer 
scholarships to the College's most deserving students 
and grant opportunities to faculty and staff for projects 
that enhance Union County College's educational 
programs. 

With more than 70% of Union County College students 
applying for financial assistance, WE NEED YOUR 
HELP to ensure that all of our students have access to 
the affordable, high-quality education offered at Union County College. 

Contributors to the Shaping Our Future Campaign receive 
credit toward recognition levels on the Tree of Education, a 
beautiful cherry wood, copper and brass sculpture in the Richel 
Commons on the Cranford Campus. 

The Shaping Our Future annual campaign ends on June 30. 
Recognition for contributions is based on the Union County 
College Foundation fiscal year: July 1 – June 30. The Annual 
Report recognizes donors of gifts made during this period. 

For more information on how you can support the Shaping Our Future Campaign, please 

contact Kathy  Giannecchini at 908.709.7505 or email at giannecchini@ucc.edu 

http://uccfoundation.org/treeofeducation.html

